From: Chloe Naja

Sent: 25 October 2019 08:10

To:

Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: 138-140 Highgate Road
Hi,

We would appreciate at least confirmation of receipt re our comments below.

Thanks,
Chloe

Sent from my iPhone

> On 9 Oct 2019, at 10:12, Chioe Naja ||| G ot

>
> To whom it may concern,
>

> We received your Construction Management Plan relating to 138-140 Highgate Road.

>

> Considering the extreme proximity to a number of dwellings with a large number of residents,
we believe you should reconsider the site working hours as the current proposal will undoubtedly
cause distress over a long period of time.

>

> Indeed, | believe work should not take place during the weekend at all. | also think weekday
hours should begin at 9am and end 6pm at the very latest.

>

> Given the work is taking place over a very long period of time | think it's unacceptable to expect
such a large number of people to endure noise, dust and general disruption so regularly. If the site
weren't so close to so many residential buildings, this wouldn’t be an issue.

>

> Happy to discuss.
>

> Thanks,

> Chloe

>

> Sent from my iPhone



